Surviving Divorce 
Announcement

[bookmark: _GoBack]Is anyone in your family divorced?  Please give them a copy of this invitation or invite them to the twelve-week Surviving Divorce program, which will begin on September 13, 2018 at 7pm.  The two-hour program will be offered at St. Columcille Parish Hall located at 516 West Jackson, Sullivan, IL.  September 13th will be a “come and see” program. The full program will start on September 20th at 7 PM.  All participants will receive a Surviving Divorce Personal Guide.  A free will donation will be taken at the end of the program to cover the cost of all program materials. Find comfort and counsel consistent with Catholic Church teachings.  Call Sheila Greuel at 217 725-6081 for more information or to register for the program.    
